
 

   

 

Date: January 21, 2023 
 

To:  All Section G9 Arrowmen eligible to hold Section Office 
 

CC:  Section G9 Lodge Advisers and Staff Advisers 
 

From:  Section G9 Adviser, Sean Gertsch 
 

Subject: 2023-2024 Section G9 Officer Elections Notice 
 
Section G9 Officer Elections for the positions of; Section Chief, Section Vice Chief, and Section 
Secretary will take place at the annual Section Conclave on Sunday, April 23, 2023 following 
breakfast. The Conclave schedule will detail the specific location of the election. The elected 
Section Officers term will serve until the next annual Section Conclave (April 21, 2024). 
 
To be eligible for election a candidate must meet the following requirements in accordance 
with the latest printing of the Field Operations Guide: 
 

• A registered member, in good standing, of the Order of the Arrow and the Boy Scouts of 
America in a Council within the Section who has the approval, in writing and in advance 
of being nominated, of their Council Scout Executive or Council Scout Executive’s 
designee. The member’s Council must be in good standing (renewed its OA charter) 
with the national office. 
 

• Younger than 21 during the entire term of office. 
 
 

Written approval for a candidate must be submitted  
by 12-Noon on Saturday, April 21, 2022 

to Section Adviser Sean Gertsch. 
 
 
Details on election procedures can be found in the Order of the Arrow, Field Operation Guide.  
 
 
All submissions and questions should be directed to: 
 
Sean Gertsch, Section Adviser   
219-789-9840  

srg1985@gmail.com 
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